
 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

As we begin a new period of Covid-19 lock down guidelines, I am writing to wish you and your families 

well over these next 6 weeks. I would like to thank you and the students for the support and 

cooperation we have received in the school since we reopened in August. School has changed a lot 

but at least we have had a safe reopening. It is not easy wearing a mask in class all day, but the students 

have been excellent at adopting and following the new guidelines. 

  Thankfully the schools are remaining open as the country enters level 5 and another lock down. We 

all want to keep the school open and operating as fully as possible.  We will continue to work hard at 

keeping the school a safe place. So far there have been no Covid-19 cases in the school. If we all work 

together following the guidelines, hopefully we can continue to have no Covid-19 cases in the school. 

The November assessments will take place after the mid-term. I would encourage students to do a 

little revision for them over the mid-term.  

 

Meanwhile enjoy the break from school  

 

Kind regards 

 

Padraig Nolan 


